
Hollywood medium Tyler Henry
brings  new  live  show  “Life
Lessons I’ve Learned From The
Departed”  to  the  Zeiterion,
June 20
Zeiterion Performing Arts Center is pleased to present Tyler
Henry with his new live show “Life Lessons I’ve Learned From
The Departed” on Thursday, June 20, at 8:00 p.m. The star of
E!’s “Hollywood Medium with Tyler Henry” will discuss his
unique gift and how it affects his everyday life, and it will
include a multi-media video presentation, live readings, and
audience  Q&A.  Tickets  range  from  $59  to  $79  and  can  be
purchased  by  calling  508-994-2900,  online  at
https://zeiterion.org/, or at the Zeiterion Box Office at 684
Purchase Street in New Bedford. Group sales of 10 tickets or
more are available by calling 508-997-5664 x123.

Growing up in a small town in central California, Tyler began
receiving intuitive mental images when he was only 10 years
old with the foretelling of his grandmother’s death. Intimate
communication with a deceased loved one evolved into “reading”
classmates,  and  Tyler  soon  found  himself  the  victim  of
schoolyard  bullying.  Between  speaking  to  the  dead  and
predicting people’s futures, and juggling math homework and
gym class, life for a teenage medium in a small town became
anything but easy.

After a series of life-changing events, including a near-death
experience, Tyler recognized that his passion, calling and
life purpose was to bring clarity and closure to those he was
privileged to read.
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Word of his talents spread so quickly that 22-year-old Tyler
has relocated to Los Angeles and now stars in the mega hit TV
series “Hollywood Medium with Tyler Henry” on E! Television
Network now in its 4th season. In each episode the young
medium sits down and has one-on-one readings with Hollywood’s
top  celebrities.  His  celebrity  includes  Jim  Parsons,  Eva
Longoria,  Ellen  DeGeneres,  Allison  Janney,  Kris  Jenner,
Krissey Metz, Bobby Brown, Portia de Rossi, Mel B, Lil’ Kim,
Dr. Drew, Tom Arnold, Ru Paul, Khloe and Kim Kardashian, Jamie
Pressley, Jewel, and among many more.

Tyler recently added “best-selling author” to his impressive
resume with Between Two Worlds, a memoir about his journey in
Hollywood and as a medium.

______________________________________________________________
________
The Zeiterion Performing Arts Center is a 501(c)(3) non-profit
organization with a mission to provide New Bedford and the
region with performing arts programming of excellence that
inspires,  educates,  engages  and  entertains.  Tickets  are
available  for  purchase  at  www.zeiterion.org,  by  calling
508-994-2900, or in person at the box office at 684 Purchase
Street, New Bedford, Mass. Zeiterion Box Office regular hours
are Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday, 10:00 a.m. to 5:00
p.m., Thursday 10:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m., Saturday 10:00 a.m. to
3:00 p.m., and two hours before each performance.


